

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting July 06, 2002

The meeting came to order at 10:00 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

Most members attending rode today

## **OLD BUSINESS**

Thanks to Roberta for a great newsletter – the newsletter is available at the HOG corner at Deeley's. Please pick up your personal envelope, as these will not be mailed.

June 08 – Ride to Bellingham – good time had by all.

June 15 – 16 – Sea to Sky Ride – those who attended reported that it was a great success.

June 15 – Deeley's Show n' Shine – Between the barbeque and 50/50 draw, we raised \$733.75 for the Burn Camp. Our thanks to those who volunteered at the barbeque, and of course a special thanks to Terra for her excellent job selling 50/50 tickets.

June 20 – 22 – Canadian National HOG Rally in Penticton – Thanks to FDI for donating \$150.00 for muffins, coffee, etc. for the Gateway Ride. HOG did an excellent job in organizing this rally, and the city of Penticton were wonderful hosts. The Hot Rod folks were in Penticton at the same time, and everyone got along great. Everyone who attended reported that it was terrific!

Although there has not been a large turnout for evening rides in June, they will continue through July and August.

Diane reported that because of a few glitches, the Canuck Place ride for the kids will have to be postponed until next years calendar. It would still be helpful if anyone with a sidecar is willing to participate in this ride.

As you are aware, there is a train ride organized to Milwaukee to celebrate the 100<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Harley Davidson. Russ, who is organizing this, will be in town soon to discuss packing of bikes, etc.